
Vision screenings on Sight Day will be 
provided through a tele-health visit.
Children 6 through 17 years old who 
have not had or not passed an eye 
screening are encouraged to
participate.
No health insurance? No problem!No health insurance? No problem!
A limited number of appointments 
are available. 

Starting September 21st,
call to make an appointment: 

215-563-5848 x21
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Virtual vision screenings by 
appointment only from

9am to 5pm

A Virtual Event for Children 
6 through 17 years old
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